
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Great Oaks Weekly 

Friday 13th July 2023 

Coming up this 

term 

Tuesday 18th July – 

Pathway 1  Sports Day 

(rearranged) 

Wednesday 19th July – 

moving up day. Pupils 

with their new classes  

Thursday 20th July – 

College Leavers Assembly 

Friday 21st July – End of 

Term 

 

Thanks to all who 

came to our Parents 

Evening and BBQs on 

Thursday evening. If 

you weren’t able to 

make it your son or 

daughter’s school 

report is being sent 

home today. There is 

still opportunity to 

discuss it by Dojoing 

your class teacher.  

 

Sports Days 

We held two great sports days this week. 

Our Pathway 3 event took place on Tuesday 

morning and Pathway 2 on Wednesday 

morning. Unfortunately, due to rain our 

Pathway 1 event had to be postponed. 

Weather permitting it will now be held at 

1.15 on Tuesday 18th  July. We will announce 

the winning House after our Pathway 1 

event. Thanks to all the parents who came to 

support us 

 

 

 

Friday 14th July 23 

Parents Evening and BBQ  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More from Sports Days  

 

 

 

Annual School Survey 

Please see the link below to our Annual Parent / 

Carer School survey. Please do take a few minutes 

to fill this in as it helps us improve what we offer 

to our young people and families. Thank you 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PWD5QMM  

 

  

Message from Transport 

Please see a message below from the Head of the 

Transport co-ordination Unit for Southampton 

We aim to email parent carers between 18 and 25 

August to confirm transport arrangements. If you 

have not heard from the School Travel Team by 29 

August, please contact the team.   

Our office contact phone number is: 02380 832419 

and email address: 

 travel.coordination@southampton.gov.uk  

  

   

    

Picture of the week 

Mr Clark’s Maths classes have really got into chess 

this term! 

   
Representing Saints and Great Oaks 

Well done to the lads who travelled to Chelsea on 

Saturday for an interschools football competition 

and got to meet John Terry. Thanks for taking them 

Mr King.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PWD5QMM
mailto:travel.coordination@southampton.gov.uk

